
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Tuesday, February 03, 2015 3:23 PM 
Rhonda Hicks 
Cindy Muir; Angela Charles 
150000-0T - RE: CAO - Monthly Confidential Report 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential ON 06375-14. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Rhonda Hicks 
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 3:13PM 
To: Marguerite Mcl ean 
Cc: Cindy Muir; Angela Charles 
Subject: RE: CAO- Monthly Confidential Report 
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Okay. So it looks like I missed Confidential ON 06375-14 in my response to return the documents to the 

company. Will this email suffice as a request to return it to the company? 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 2:41PM 
To: Rhonda Hicks 
Cc: Cindy Muir; Angela Charles 
Subject: FW: CAO- Monthly Confidential Report 

Rhonda, 
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Per ON 06538-14 (please see attachment to e-mail), confidential DNs 05800-14 and 06078-14 were returned 

to source. Confidential DN 06375-14 has not been addressed yet by your Division. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED FEB 03, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 00750-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



From: Angela Charles 
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 2:34 PM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Subject: FW: CAO - Monthly Confidential Report 

From: Rhonda Hicks 
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 2:34 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Cindy Muir 
Subject: FW: CAO - Monthly Confidential Report 

I'm not sure why this report is being generated for CAO, because the confidential documents were returned in 

December. See attached email. 

From: Angela Charles 
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 2:24 PM 
To: Rhonda Hicks 
Cc: Apryl Lynn; Lisa Harvey; Carlotta Stauffer; Hong Wang; Marguerite Mclean; Charlie Beck; Mary Anne Helton; Theresa 

Farley; Cindy Muir 
Subject: CAO - Monthly Confidential Report 

Please see attached reports to e-mail: 

1.) Inventory of Confidential Documents in Dockets Closed during January 2015: this report is a 

listing of confidential documents filed in dockets closed in January 20 I 5. Please have appropriate staff 

in your Division or Office review the listing and advise, by checking in either "retain" or "return" 

column, whether the document(s) can be returned to its source, or must be retained by the 

Commission. Once all documents have been promptly designated. return the listing to CLK with a 
cover memo for filing and processing. A copy only of the cover memo should be sent to Lisa Harvey 

and a copy of the cover memo and completed report should be sent to Theresa Farley. 

No reports were generated for: 

1.) Inventory of Confidential Documents in Dockets Closed during December 2014 
2.) Overdue Action Report 

Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-41 3-6770 
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